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10 DOWNING STREET

THEPRINIENUNISTER 21 December, 1982

Very many thanks for your nice letter
following our lunch on Saturday. I found it

very useful. Thank you, too, for writing in

with your two additional points.

I am going to read your China Diary over
Christmas.

With all best wishes,
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The Lord Thomas of Swynnerton
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